
 

Town of Pelham, NH 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LEGAL NOTICE 

Board of Selectmen TOWN OF PELHAM, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 36-A, the 

Pelham Board of Selectmen 

will hold two public hearings on 
The first of two on Tuesday, February 17, 2015 

And the second of two on Tuesday, March 3, 2015 
Each hearing will take place at 6:45 PM 

Sherburne Hall, 6 Village Green, Pelham, NH 
 

Regarding a proposal to purchase approximately  
0.30 acres of a 5.04 acre lot, defined as  

Map 33 Lot 1-158-24, 26 Scenic View Drive,  
and to purchase approximately 6.4 acres  

of an 11.7 acre lot, defined as Map 33 Lot 1-158-21, 22 Scenic View Drive,  
to be acquired for use as conservation land. 

 
Further information, contact 

Pelham Planning Office at (603)635-7811 to leave a message for  
the Conservation Commission Chair 

(Posted 2/4/15) 


